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Hello my friends in the Legislator . . .  

I am writing you in regards to HB 2089 . . . Please don't cut "any" of this funding. The 

national disaster of Drug abuse putting our children and their children in danger for 

their lives. At no time in history have we faced a drug like Fentanyl . . . One time 

experimenting with one toke of a pipe; One pill or one anything can kill. I've known 

long time drug user's who relapsed and took one hit off a pipe and overdosed . . . 

Think about the children experimenting "as many of us can relate to;" taking a pill that 

their friend said will make you feel good. "One pill can't hurt me, right. The cartels are 

putting fentanyl in all kinds of pills; Zanex, Valium (in some cases it's even been 

sprayed on pot.)  

ONE AND DONE . . . . More money please not less. We need to branch out and find 

out what kind of approach will work.  

Sincerely, 

Michael Nielsen  


